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Being a Knight means being charitable, and sometimes that means getting others to be charitable,
as well.  We recently concluded our annual spring Tootsie Roll Drive, where we raised more than
$2,300.00 thanks to donations around Greenville and Belding.  Of that amount, the state Knights
of Columbus leadership takes 20% to give directly to Special Olympics.  The remaining 80%
comes back to us to distribute locally.  We will give half of our proceeds to Area 6 Special
Olympics of Michigan and the other half to Camp Wah-Wah-Tay-See here in Greenville.

Prior to that, we held our annual Right to Life Spaghetti Dinner.  Thanks to the generous diners
who contributed free-will offerings, we raised more than $1,500.00 for Flat River Right to Life.

We are very thankful for all who have joined in to help us in our charitable work.  Next up, our
Mother's Day breakfast will raise money for Alpha Family Services, but moms will eat free! 
Stay tuned for more information.
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